
 

 

25th March 2022 
 
Parent/Carer of  
«Forenames» «Surname» 
«House_nameno» «Street» 
«Area1» 
«Area2» 
«Area3» 
«Postcode» 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our Year 6 Liaison programme, I would like to invite «Forenames» to our Intake 
Day. The day will include a carousel of activities led by the PE Department. The pupils will 
get the opportunity to meet children from other schools, teachers, and to experience a day 
at St Augustine’s. 
 
The date for this is Wednesday 22nd June.   Please let us know by 10th June if 
«Forenames» is able to attend and would like a complimentary school lunch by emailing 
info@sarchs.com.  Pupils may bring a packed lunch if they prefer. Normal primary school 
uniform should be worn with suitable trainers (not school shoes).  
 
The day starts at 9.15 am and you will be able to collect your child at approximately 3.45 
pm. Please note that if you arrive before this time you may experience difficulty parking.  
Transport to and from school is your own responsibility and permission should be obtained 
from the Headteacher of your child’s primary school so that «Forenames» can be released. 
 
We also have a New Intake Evening on 23rd June at 6.00 pm when pupils will meet their 
new Form Teacher while you receive important information about the school. 
 
Last year we were able to offer pupils the opportunity to join us at our ‘Summer School’. 
Special funding was given to school to hold this event. We do not yet know whether this 
will take place this year but we will be certain to inform you if this can go ahead. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child to St Augustine’s! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
MRS L BLEAZARD 
Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:info@sarchs.com

